Labrador- Grenfell

Health

September 2, 2020

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Phone services in Labrador restored

As service to land and cell phone lines in Labrador have been restored, Labrador-Grenfell
Health is encouraging those who require emergency health services to call 9-1-1 for
assistance.

Labrador-Grenfell Health would like to thank the public for their cooperation during the
service disruption.



